
  

  

Press Release 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Lewis County, Washington – Nov. 9, 2022 
 
 
County looks to fill vacancy on Great Rivers BH-ASO advisory board 
 
Have you wanted to be involved somehow with behavioral health and substance use disorder 
services in your community?  Do you have one to three hours per month to give? Here’s your 
chance to make a difference. 
 
The Lewis County Board of County Commissioners (BOCC) is seeking a volunteer to represent 
Lewis County on the Great Rivers Behavioral Health Administrative Services Organization (GR BH-
ASO) advisory board for a three-year term. The advisory board, which includes representatives 
from Lewis, Cowlitz, Grays Harbor, Pacific and Wahkiakum counties, is designed to help ensure that 
behavioral health providers promote the human dignity, health and independence of citizens living 
within its participating counties. 
 
The advisory board meets from 2 to 4 p.m. the first Tuesday of each month (meetings are virtual at 
this time). Among their duties, members review and provide to the Great Rivers Governing Board 
comments on plans, budgets and policies; help identify resources to serve people with unmet 
needs; and provide opportunities for those who use behavioral health services – and their families 
and other interested community members – to be heard. Individuals in recovery are especially 
encouraged to apply to share their input and perspective.  
 
To apply, please download the application, which is available at https://tinyurl.com/ypwtkmae or 
https://lewiscountywa.gov/offices/commissioners/bocc-news/county-looks-to-fill-vacancy-on-
great-rivers-bh-aso-advisory-board/ and then submit your completed application to GR BH-ASO 
Administrative Assistant Ksea Cantonwine in one of the two following ways:  

• Via email at kcantonwine@grbhaso.org  
• Or by mail at P.O. Box 210, Chehalis, WA 98532.  

 
For questions about the position, please contact Ksea at 253-336-3176. 
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